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22nd. April, 1921.

My Dear General;

In furtherance to my letter of the 
12th.instant in connection with Mr W.A.Griffin of 
So.Gardner,M.B.

I am today in receipt of a communi­
cation from the Quartermaster-General,stating tnat 
he has authorized the issue of a part worn uniform,to 
Mr Griffin, free of charge, as a special case.
I am having the Ordnance Department endeavor to locate 
one,and immediately same is despatched you will be 
notified.

Yours sincerely,

. Q
General Sir Arthur Gurrie,GCMG., KGB., 1LD. 

Principal,MoGill University,
Montreal,Que.


